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Present: Wally Francis, Dave Upton

No meeting was held due to the lack of a quorum being present.

Wally and Dave discussed the NSG Proposal for Reducing Municipal Carbon Footprint. Both agreed that although a reduction of 50% in fossil fuel consumption by town vehicles by 2025 would be difficult to achieve, this is a worthwhile goal that should be pursued.

No meeting was scheduled for September.

Respectfully submitted,
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